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Greetings to you our dear praying friends!


This letter covers our September and October activities.

With September comes spring a beautiful time of the year here. The warmer weather, the sun, showers and 
the beautiful flowers all lead us to worship and praise our wonderful Creator.


Saturday, September 9, we flew to Bahia Blanca, (one hour and fifteen minute flight) from us to minister for      
8 days at Iglesia Bautista el Faro, (Lighthouse Baptist Church), started by Pastor David Merlo and his wife 
Emilce, who are in the States on furlough. What a blessing to meet the brothers and sisters of this 
congregation for the first time!


The day of Marty’s birthday we travelled to Paysandú, Uruguay, a neighboring country, about four hours away 
by car.  Marty spoke to 120 plus ladies at a national ladies’ meeting on Saturday.  I spoke at the Church there 
on Sunday.  That work was started by missionary Roy Kuhns and his wife Karen, both now with the Lord. It 
sure was good to minister to the folk, some of whom we have known for many, many years. Back in Argentina 
we enjoyed a couple of days off.


Sunday October 1, we had a very welcomed surprise visit of Pastor James Merlo from Iglesia Bautista El 
Calvario of OKC (one of our supporting churches) at our Sunday night service. After the preaching, four 
precious souls received Christ as their personal Savior.  The next morning we flew to the Fundamentalist 
Baptist Conference in San Rafael, Mendoza, were he spoke twice each day during the three day meeting.  
Many of us pastors and missionaries made a number of decisions at the altar.



On Wednesday, October 11th, we travelled by plane (two and a half hours 
south) to spend a week with Pastor Joe Merlo and Janice in Comodoro 
Rivadavia. Marty spoke to the ladies for a Mother’s Day Tea.  And I had the 
privilege to speak on Sunday to the congregation for their 26th Anniversary.  
What a wonderful work the Lord has done thru them. And what gracious hosts 
they were. We experienced wonderful hospitality and very sweet fellowship.  


God is blessing the work here in Villa Tesei, at Fundamental Baptist Church. 
The anniversary of the church and special Mother’s Day activities brought many 
visitors.  Some of whom heard the Gospel for the first time. There is also a 
growing group of children coming to Sunday School. Please pray for the new 
believers to continue coming and growing in Christ.  And for Pastor Jorge, the 
team, and the teachers as they minister to these children and new believers.


Sunday, October 22nd we had presidential elections here in Argentina. Two of the candidates came out very 
close to each other, so there will be a final election November 19th. The unstable economy and political 
situations is causing stress and unrest among the people.  Please pray that no matter who wins we may 
continue to enjoy the blessing of worshipping and evangelizing freely.  People need the Lord!


Thank you for praying and supporting us. Let’s keep up the good work,…the Lord is coming soon!


In Christ,


Al & Marty
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